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26/10/2024  18:31:272024/4642/P OBJ Billy J Byatt Objection: while this work may be an improvement to current operations, there is no traffic mitigation plan 

provided for the construction. The new development will need to show there is no negative impact upon either 

Pond Street or upon Fleet Road. If this can be managed from the access roads behind the Royal Free this will 

be the preferred method. Until such a traffic impact and mitigation strategy is provided the local residents will 

be understandably nervous of such  a large scheme impacting South End Green and related areas.
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